
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 21st November

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Learning the sounds au, ey, 
a-e, o-e

Plurals – words ending in –
s or -es

English Retelling the story of The 
Princess and the Pea

Using conjunctions to 
extend our descriptive 
sentences

Maths Adding by counting on –
using a numberline

Add and subtract within 
100
Crossing 10

Topic Looking at how we have 
changed over time
How we celebrate

Testing materials – do they 
change shape? Are they 
absorbent?

Highlights this week:
Year 2 had a great day at Braintree Museum this 
week for their Victorian day, they all looked great 
dressed up too! They experienced a Victorian 
classroom and found out about the Dunce’s hat!
Year 1 have been engineers, using their cutting, 
folding and sticking skills to make houses.
Coming up:
Non Pupil Day – Friday 2nd Dec
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